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June 22, 2022
Steve King, PE

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA
COUNTY OF HENRICO
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R. J. Emerson, Jr., AICP

Director of Planning

(804) 501-4602




July 22, 2022
Steve King, PE
Silvercore

7110 Forest Avenue, Suite 204

Henrico, VA 23226 






Re: 
POD2022-00113






Wendy’s at Tuckahoe Village Shopping Center






Drive Thru Restaurant with Outdoor Dining







Revised Original Site Plan Review 2with Notice

Dear Mr. King:
Please be advised that the planning review of the above referenced Plan of Development Site Plan submitted for review on July 20, 2022, has been completed.  Based upon this review, the Planning Department has the following comments:
1)  Planning Staff is recommending approval of the Site and Utility Plan by the Director of Planning. Attached is a copy of our revised recommendation memo.  The Director’s conditional approval letter has been prepared and is awaiting his return from vacation on Monday. When you receive the letter, please include a copy in the construction plans 
2) Annotate the site lighting plan to indicate the pole fixtures shall be mounted on a horizontal plane.
The comments provided above can be addressed on the plans submitted for signature. Separate comments provided by the Departments of Public Works and Public Utilities and the Division of Fire, must be resolved prior to approval of construction plans. 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at 501-5920.







Sincerely,







Michael F. Kennedy







County Planner

PC: Wilton Commercial 1, LLC
PARHAM AND HUNGARY SPRING ROADS / P.O. BOX 27032 / RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23273
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